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Stockholm 2007-10-26
PRESSRELEASE
Eirikuva Digital Image Abp Oyj, Subsidiary of Amago Capital AB (publ), prolong subscription period for current issue.
Amago Capital AB (publ)’s wholly owned Finnish subsidiary, Eirikuva Digital Image Abp Oyj has, as previously announced, decided to make a public issue with priority for Amago Capital AB (publ) shareholders.
The Board of Eirikuva has today decided to prolong the subscription period to November 16th, 16.30 (Finnish time).

The reason for this decision is the delays concerning the transfer tax issues in Finland and especially in the OMX´s First North Finland – marketplace.  
By prolonging the subscription period the Company expects to give better view for investors to evaluate their risks and the future liquidity in the First North Finland.

Eirikuva Digital Image prospectus is available at Amago Capital’s website www.amagocapital.se , or via www.privanet.fi or www.eirikuva.fi.
For further information, please contact:
Robert Ejermark, Managing Director Amago Capital, +46 733 152 002

Merja Ailama-Mäkitalo, Managing Director Eirikuva Digital Image, +358 40 545 3357
Amago Capital’ share is trades at First North Stockholm, Mangold Fondkommission AB is CA (Certified Advisor) to Amago Capital +46 8 503 01 550.
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